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Marge Schmuckal - RE: shed application - 75 Groveside Rd

From: “Ferrante, Rocco - Portland, ME" <Rocco.Ferrante@usps.gov>
To: Marge Schmuckal <MES@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/18/2013 11:15 AM
Subject: RE: shed application - 75 Groveside Rd
162~ F_ ol
Hello Marge,

| have left you a voice mail from my work phone number, 482-7246.

Along with the application there was a copy of a sketch from a land surveyor showing the entire
current property with the shed located in a corner of the lot. There were also two other sketches; one
of the current shed with the corner of the lot enlarged, and another of the new shed with the corner of
the lot enlarged. The new shed will be in the same location and will not be as close to the fences
since it will be one foot less in width than the current shed. The back corners of the new shed will be
at least 3' from the fences. Please iet me know if you need new sketches. T T

—
Thank you,

Rocco Ferrante

75 Groveside Rd.

Portland ME 04102

Charti#t 182, Blockit F, Lot# 11

Work 207-482-7246
Cell 207-776-4507

Work Email: rocco.ferrante@usps.gov
Home Email: Herrante@maine.rr.com

From: Marge Schmuckal [mailto:MES@portlandmaine.gov]}
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 3:58 PM

To: rferrante@maine.rr.com

Subject: shed application - 75 Groveside Rd

Hi Roceco,

I am in receipt of your application to remove an existing shed and erect a new shed 8' x 8'. I do not know where
your old shed was located. 1 have found a permit in our microfiche that shows that a permit was issued in 1972
for a 6' x 10" shed, but I do not have anything showing where it was approved to be on the lot. A previous
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